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On Wednesday 2 December 2009, the Committee for Regional Development 

visited a number of structural roads maintenance sites in the vicinity of 

Maguiresbridge, County Fermanagh.   

 

Members met with Pat Doherty and Sam 
Webb of Roads Service at the Killyhevlin 
Hotel at 09:30am and travelled on to 
Maguiresbridge. 
During this visit Roads Service officials 
explained the typical characteristics of 
roads in need of structural maintenance.   
 
Members also visited a site to view structural maintenance work in action.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members returned to the Killyhevlin Hotel and, at 10:45am, held a meeting 

about the economic impact of expenditure on structural roads maintenance. 

The Committee left the Killyhevlin Hotel at 12:30pm and was back in 

Parliament Buildings in time for Members to attend afternoon committee 

meetings.  

 

The Committee would like to thank everyone who so warmly welcomed and 

assisted it on its recent visit. 


